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Dear Central Families: 
 

Welcome back to the 2020-2021 school year! I hope that you and your families are continuing to be safe and are 

well! As the Principal of Central High School, let me be the first to share with you how excited I am to begin a 

new school year. As we open this year, our primary goal is to create a safe and secure learning environment where 

all students have the opportunity to achieve at the highest possible levels. Although this journey will look 

different, I am grateful we are in this together and feel confident that we can achieve our goals.  

 

Our school will be offering Virtual Learning for grades 9-12. All students who have selected to meet Face to Face 

will receive instruction onsite in the Learning Center utilizing electronic devices and supported by staff. In 

addition, they will receive additional academic support, breakfast and lunch.  
 

Please review the dates listed below regarding upcoming important dates to remember:  
Deployment for Tablet FINAL Make Up Dates:  

 
• 8:30 am-3:30 pm on Friday, August 28, 2020 

• 8:30 am-12:30 pm on Saturday, August 29, 2020 

• 8:30 am-3:30 pm on Tuesday, September 1, 2020 

• 8:30 am-3:30 pm on Wednesday, September 2, 2020 

• 8:30 am-3:30 pm on Thursday, September 3, 2020 

 
Pick up of books, supplies (distribution of instructional materials) and (1) uniform shirt from (9:00 am to 2:00 pm) 

• 9th Grade/10th Grade−Tuesday, September 1, 2020  

• 11th Grade−Wednesday, September 2, 2020  

• 12th Grade−Thursday, September 3, 2020 

 
Virtual Orientation will be held on Friday, August 28, 2020 (see Microsoft Teams Meeting information below) 

9th-10th Grade−11:00 am to 12:00 pm 

11th-12th Grade−1:00 pm to 2:00 pm 

 

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting 

• +1 313-462-2305 United States, Detroit (Toll)  

• Conference ID: 643 102 628# 

We have high expectations for all of our students as we strive to prepare them for college and careers in an 

ever-changing world. As we enter this new year, I look forward to working with you, building strong 

relationships and having an amazing year! The first day of school is Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 8:00 am. 
 

Educationally,  

Damon Sewell 
Damon Sewell, Principal 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjJiMzNiNTYtODBlMi00NmU5LWFmZDctZDJmN2I0ZGZiOTUx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222ea2d0dc-889d-42bc-9b4c-30271f82e335%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2291af304c-89e7-4ee7-bc87-b48b1de1fafa%22%7d
tel:+1%20313-462-2305,,643102628# 
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